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I’m a pediatrician at Metropolitan Pediatrics and I want to whole heartedly support the 

reproductive rights of all people including adolescents. It is essential that we support 

both reproductive rights and gender affirming care so that we can protect both the 

physical and emotional health of adolescents and young adults everywhere.  

Thank you 

Metta Willey, MD 


